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MEMORANDUM 

To:  Parks and Recreation Advisory Board 

From:  Nicole Oliver, Parks and Recreation Director 

Subject:  Parks Department 2025 Capital Budget Request 

Date:  September 11, 2024 
    
Attached is a breakdown of the Parks & Recreation Department 2025 Capital Budget Requests. A brief 

overview will be provided to the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board regarding new projects and 

additional amendments to existing projects.  


